
Carlisle Elementary School 
270 Jamaica Rd., Carlisle, OH  45005 

Phone 937.746.8969 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:          March 11, 2022 

 

 Hello, I hope all of you are doing well and looking forward to our 

Spring Break which is the week of March 28, 2022!   

I want to inform all parents that the 3rd quarter behavior reward will 

be a dance for both 5th and 6th grade students. The dance will be during 

the school day (2:00 – 3:00 pm) on March 25, 2022, in the elementary gym.  

Snacks will be provided by our amazing PTO and students do NOT have 

to dress up for this dance.  Students will wear the clothing they wore to 

school that day and will NOT be permitted to change at school.  Students 

will be permitted to have their cell phones out during the dance.  Students 

that do not earn the reward will be in a classroom with one of their 

teachers. 

 I would appreciate if you can help us reinforce some school rules 

while students are at home.  Cell phones are not permitted to be out while 

they are at school.  They must remain in their book bags in their lockers 

during the school day.  We are also working on hallway behavior in grades 

5 and 6.  Students at this grade level should be able to walk in the hallways 

without yelling, running, and pushing others.  It truly is a few students 

but when a few students start acting up then other students join in causing 

a snowball effect.  The staff and I will continue to have high expectations 

for hallway behavior because we know all students can behave 

respectively in the hallways.   

 Please remember students need to be dropped off before 8:20 a.m.  

Students should be in the classrooms ready to learn at 8:20 a.m.  If your 

child is late to school, the adult that brings them needs to come into the 

office to sign them in. Students are not permitted to sign themselves in at 

this age and grade level.  
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We are getting ready to start state testing in grades 3 to 6 after Spring 

Break.  Please make sure you are aware of the testing dates. To do their 

best each day, it’s important to make sure all students get plenty of sleep 

and eat breakfast before their testing days. Remember that breakfast is 

free for all students this year and served daily from 7:50 a.m. to 8:15 a.m.   

 Please continue to check our website for any updates or upcoming 

events. As always, you can contact me with any questions, concerns, or 

suggestions.  I hope all of you have a wonderful Spring Break and rest of 

the school year! 

 

Spring Testing Dates: 
- April 5th /6th - 5th and 6th grade ELA state test 
- April 7th /8th - 3rd and 4th grade ELA state test 
- April 19th /20th - 5th and 6th grade Math state test 
- April 21st /22nd - 3rd and 4th grade Math state test 
- April 26th /27th - 5th grade Science state test 
 
March 18th:  No School 
March 28th-April 1st:  No School (Spring Break) 
April 15th- No School- Good Friday 
May 25th- No Early Release Wednesday- Full Day 
May 26th- Last Day for Students  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

      

 

 

          


